Alert to public on suspicious Facebook
page named WH Cheuk Fanpage

A spokesman for the Deputy Chief Secretary for Administration's Office
today (October 18) alerted members of the public to a suspicious Facebook
page named "a&“z°,&""WH Cheuk Fanpage".

The spokesman solemnly clarified that the Deputy Chief Secretary for
Administration has no connection with the above suspicious Facebook page. The
case has been reported to the Police for handling.
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